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President: Jeff Schroeder 
Vice President: John Gesslein 

Secretary: Mary Stibbe 
Treasurer: Pat Smith 

NCCC Governor: Claude Mosley 
Activities: Judy Rowley 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Tim Davison 
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April: 4/8 –Ride & Dine – Cards & Pot Luck - Mariel's Home at 6 PM 
4/24 – Beater Rally (rescheduled) & Meeting at American Legion 
           La Crescent  

May: 5/13- Ride & Dine - Mavis event master - meet at Brothers 6 PM 
5/20-5/22 – Brainard - Autocross 
5/22- – Meeting – American Legion – La Crescent  

June: 6/10 – Ride & Dine – Tom event master – Reedsburg Block Party 
6/9-6/12 – Corvettes on the Isthmus – WI Dells 
6/23-6/26 – Bloomington Gold 
6/26 - Meeting – American Legion – La Crescent  

July: 7/8 – Ride & Dine 
7/13-7/16 – Black Hills Classic 
7/24-7/29 – NCCC National Convention 
7/31 - Meeting – American Legion – La Crescent  

August: 8/12 – Ride & Dine – Jeff and Ruth Schroeder 
8/14 – Poker Rally 
8/21 – Autocross 
8/28 - Meeting – American Legion – La Crescent  

September: 9/9 – Ride & Dine 
9/16-9/18 – Mid America Fun Fest 
9/25 - Meeting – American Legion – La Crescent  

October: 10/14 – Ride & Dine 
10/23 - Meeting – American Legion – La Crescent  

November: TBA – Year End Party  
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A Word From The VP 

I would like to thank Jim and Judy Rowley for a great time last month. The bowling was 
fun; we had a great turnout of real pros. Dinner afterward at Hooters was a hoot (no pun 
intended).  

Well, spring is here and the weather is getting nice so it’s time to wake up our Corvettes 
from a long winter’s nap and get on the road to new and exciting events for 2005.  

See you soon,  
 
John  
 

March 2005 Monthly Meeting 
Meeting called to order: at 7:42 PM by Vice President John Gesslein. Ten members 
present.  

Secretary’s Minutes: from February’s meeting accepted as written.  

Treasures Report: no report.  

Governors Report: Claude welcomed new members, Dave and Kathy Fontanini. 
He also reviewed regional events scheduled for April  

• 4/3 – rally - Midwest Corvettes  
• 4/17 – concourse – Windy City  
• 4/24 – low speed event – Windy City and Lakeside  

See Governor’s Report.  

Web Masters Report: John Gesslein confirmed 2005 Calendar – correction June Ride & 
Dine is on June 10th. Club meeting for July is moved to the 5th Sunday, July 31st due to 
NCCC convention.  



Activities Chair Report: Given by Judy Mosley for Judy Rowley.  

• Mariel Carlisle will host the April 8th Ride & 
Dine. Dinner will be potluck followed by 
cards/games at Mariel’s home (see members page 
for address). A sign-up for the potluck dinner was 
passed. Contact Judy Rowley for details.  

• Mavis Nicolai will host the Ride & Dine for May. 
Meet at Brothers @ 6pm.  

See Events Calendar.  

Old Business: Amendment to the RCC Constitution regarding the Governors Award. 
“The Governor’s Award will be awarded to the club’s highest men’s and lady’s point 
standings with the Midwest Region of NCCC with further consideration based on meeting 
attendance and club participation at the governor’s discretion.” Susan Gesslein made a 
motion to accept the change. Seconded by Dave Fontanini. Motion carried. Claude 
Mosley will make the document changes, which will be posted on members page of web 
site. A hard copy will be maintained in the club secretary notebook.  

• Beater Rally was cancelled today due to weather. It 
was suggested to contact Renee Lieder about 
possibly rescheduling for April 24th.  

New Business:  

• Triple Poker Rally – Tom Stibbe reported there 
will be an organizational meeting April 30th in 
Wabasha, MN.  

• Parades - Agreed to bring this back to next meeting 
for further discussion and decision on which 
parades the club will participate in. Westby Parade 
– May 15th, deadline for registration is May 1st. 
June Dairy Days – June 4th.  

• NCCC convention – St Cloud/Brainerd, MN, July 
23-29. Low speed/high speed event is July 26 – 27. 
Tom Stibbe suggested the club sponsor a corner for 
a half day. Contact Tom if interested in 
participating.  

• Bloomington Gold – June 24-26. This event is held 
at Pheasant Run Resort in St Charles, Ill. Contact 
Tom Stibbe for further details.  



• Flyer circulated for Scavenger Hunt/Car Show, 
May 7th sponsored by Hutchinson Area Corvettes 
in Searle, MN. Contact Claude Mosley for further 
details.  

Thank you to Mavis Nicolai for providing the delicious treats for the meeting.  
 
Mary Stibbe  
 
 

Governor’s Report - March 2005  
Let’s welcome Dave and Sue Bartlett. They are from Holmen and have a 1973 Blue 
Coupe with a 454. We could ask Dave how the gas mileage is, but it is a Corvette and 
who cares.  

The National NCCC convention is in St. Cloud, MN from July 22 to the 29th. This will 
be about as close as any national convention will ever be, so here is your chance. There 
are activities of all kinds available for your enjoyment.  

Tom Stibbe is working with Rochester and Eau Claire clubs to get the details for the 
Poker Rally around Lake Pepin in August.  

Tom has also put together the flyer for the August 22nd autocross. Keep this date open as 
we will need members to help make this event a success.  

Let’s get those Corvettes on the road, the weather is getting nicer.  
 
RCC Governor, 
Claude Mosley 
cjjmosley@yahoo.com  
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of April, please check the Events 
Calendar page.  

New pictures have been added to the Gallery page.  



If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at rcc-boardmembers@rivercitycorvettes.com.  

John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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